NASHVILLE TOWN COUNCIL EXECUTIVE SESSION TUESDAY, MARCH 29, 2022

ATTENDANCE: Council members present: President Nancy Crocker, Vice-President Anna Hofstetter (left at 6:21 pm), Councilmember Jane Gore, and Councilmember Tyra Miller. Council member not present: Councilmember Dave Rudd. Also in attendance: Town Administration Manager Phyllis Carr and Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.

EXECUTIVE SESSION (5:00 PM)

President Crocker opened the Executive Session at 5:16 pm.

With respect to any individual over whom the governing body has jurisdiction: to receive information concerning the individual's alleged misconduct.

The Executive Session concluded at 6:42 pm.

Burde Yay Young

Clerk-Treasurer Brenda K. Young

Certification to Council Signatures Only

Vice-President Anna Hofstetter

Council member Jane Gore

Councilmember Tyra Miller

Councilmember Dave Rudd